## Are you looking to get more involved in our community?

## Join Our Board!

The Ukiah Senior Center is actively recruiting new Board Members for the 2021-2022 fiscal year

Terms are for 3 years with monthly meetings the last Wednesday of every month. Board Members are invited to become donors and volunteer with a committee. Committees include:

- Finance Fundraising Capital Project
  - Facilities Program

Contact Rachael McDavid, Executive Director, director@ukiahseniorcenter.org or call 707-462-4343 extension 106 to explore whether this is the right fit for you!

